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Ottawa, 3rd October, 1904.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 24th ultimo. The letter to you of the 15th

ultimo should have stated more clearly that when you re-

turned to Prince Albert,after the conclusion of the whole

of your season's work, it was desired that you should send

your report of that work before commenging to make up your

plans and returns.

I shall feel obliged if you will be good

enough to accordingly send the desired report at the end of

the season.

Your letter is dated, as above stated, the

24th ultimo. You conclude by saying that you hope to finish

your season's work in a day or two. I have to draw your

attention to my letter of the 28th ultimo in which you were

requested to continue at work with your party in the field

until the end of the season.

Enclosed herewith is a portion of the Domin-

eine schon so schowing the district in which the Keheewin Reserve

is situation. Kindly plot its correct position thereon, and

return the plan as soon as possible, as it is immediately

require in connection with information asked for by the

Department of the interior regarding the limits of a pro-

posed timber lidense in that locality.

J. Lestock Reid, Rsq., D.L.S. Your obedient servant,

F.D.M Lea
Prince Albert, N.W.T.

Secretary.
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